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INCESSANT OPENING AND RE-OPENING OF STUDENT PORTAL AND NEGATIVE 

SYSTEMIC EFFECTS 

 

Management hereby informs that the University Community that at its special meeting 

of Monday, 06 December, 2021, Senate considered the report on Senate Directive to 

the Dean of Student and the Director of Information Technology & Management 

Services (ITeMs) on incessant opening and re-opening of registration portal for students 

during the session and approved that: 

I. Students Registration for the new session should be conducted within the first four 

(4) weeks of resumption in the first semester; 

II. There shall be an extension of registration by two (2) weeks with a penalty; 

III. Students who miss registration periods may apply for suspension of studies till the 

following session. 

Thank you. 

 

 
Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM 
Registrar 


